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Monday 13th December 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is almost the end of term and we are enjoying the Christmas cheer. We have our Christmas dinner and Jumper day 
on Wednesday, which is always enjoyed by all. The Christmas production practice is underway and it is looking 
fantastic, we cannot wait to share this with you all. The Year 3 children are working incredibly hard, the singing is 
sounding beautiful and the narrators have been learning their lines. We know that you will be proud of them all. 

Thank you to all those families who have been in contact about permission for your child to be on the video of the 
Christmas performance. The office team are contacting any families who are yet to do this. Our IT team will be 
working hard to get the filming prepared and shared with you all next week. We will send a text out to let you know 
how you can access the link.  

To add additional Christmas cheer, we would like the children to wear Christmas items such as hats, tinsel or festive 
headbands for the performance. We will be doing a full rehearsal on Wednesday in preparation for our filming on 
Friday. If your child has any items that they wish to wear they can bring them into school and keep them in their 
locker in preparation.  

A parent proposed organising a collection for Christmas jumpers so that families can donate any that are now too 
small or where you have a draw full and would like to cut down. With Christmas fast approaching, we would be 
unable to organise that for this year. However, we would love to facilitate this for next year. If you do have any 
Christmas jumpers that do not fit any more or ones that you would like to donate we will start a collection now and 
the parent forum will organise a Christmas jumper stall next year.  

Over our final two days (Monday 20th and Tuesday 21st) will be drawing the raffle ticket winner for the Autumn term 
and enjoying our Class behaviour reward in the form of class Christmas parties.  

We would love to thank you all for your continued support over this last half term. With COVID numbers increasing 
and restrictions being implemented by the Government, it is an uncertain time. We appreciate that watching the 
production via a recording rather than in person is not what we all hoped for, but we know that you will all enjoy 
watching it with your children and family at home. 

We wish you all a wonderful Christmas break with all the family. We look forward to seeing everyone back in school, 
refreshed and ready for the Spring term on Thursday 6th January 2022. 

Take care 

Miss Jodie Milson 
Deputy Headteacher  


